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Prayer Focus

“Behold, the Lamb of God,
who takes away the sin of the world!”
- John 1:29

As the Christmas season fast approaches, we praise the Lord that our homes and
housing schemes can be beacons of light pointing towards Jesus, a true cause
for celebration.

Thank the Lord...

For all the Christmas fairs that are taking place at our homes, with folk from
across the community welcomed in

For the gift of song and how the familiar words of traditional carols can reach
into the hearts of those living with dementia

For all the new staff who have joined our teams in 2023, blessing those who live
with us with their compassion and care

Ask the Lord...

e To be close to any of our family members for whom Christmas may bring
sadness as well as joy - that they would be cheered by the hopeful message of
Jesus' coming

That He would comfort and uphold our family members and staff at Bethany
Christian Home as they undergo a period of transition

That those who visited our stand at the Christian Resources Exhibition (CRE)
would be blessed by this interaction and any resources they bought/signed up
to receive




